
  

Headteacher:  Miss L Sellars 
Penygarn Community Primary School 
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PONTYPOOL 
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Telephone:  01495 742090 
 Fax:  01495 742215   

e-mail: head.penygarncps@torfaen.gov.uk 

 

 

         6th February 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

CRUCIAL CREW 2019 

 

On Tuesday 5th March 2019, Year 6 pupils will be attending a workshop 

organised by Gwent Police at Cwmbran Barracks, Ty Coch Way. 

 

The event takes place during school time and there is no charge. 

 

Children will be collected by coach at 12.00 pm after an early lunch. 

 

Please ensure your child is wearing a school jumper and warm coat to 

school on Tuesday 5th March 2019 as The Barracks can be quite cold. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

L Sellars 

Headteacher 
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